
 

 

Canaan Conservation Commission 
 
September 10, 2012 
 
Attendees: Bill Chabot, Mandy Ruest, Hilary Rogers, Noel Everts, Marcia Wilson, Aaron Allen 
 
 

 Mike Samson presented the town plan for administering a new transfer station sticker 
program. Mike asked for volunteers to help register residents, and distribute stickers 
over the next two months. Several members volunteered to assist. 
 

 Reviewed August minutes. Motion to approve by Marcia, seconded by Mandy, approved. 
 

 
Nature Hut 
 

 Work day was held on Sept 9th. The final two windows were installed, trails 
cleared and marked, and trail way-points were stored on a GPS for future map 
making. 

 Bill to provide springs for doors. 
 Open house scheduled for Saturday Oct 13th from 10-noon. 
 Bill to resend email to Marcia for distribution to various educators to see if there 

is interest in a class trip to the hut. 
 Bill to email Sharon Duffy with details for posting on the town web site. 
 Marcia to ask Selectboard for approval to have a sign made & posted at the 

parking area of the town forest. 
 
 

 
 
Motion to adjourn made by Aaron, seconded by Bill, approved. 
 
 

 
 

Next meeting to be held on October 1st at the Senior Center. 


